
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 

 
January 28, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Readington School Community, 
 
This week’s letter contains updated information regarding the COVID Activity Report as well as the 
latest quarantine guidelines from the Department of Health.   
 
COVID Activity Report 
This week our region has seen a return to orange in the COVID Activity level.  This means our region 
maintains high levels of COVID activity as opposed to very high levels.  This change in designation is 
a good sign that things are improving.   
 
Updated: Quarantine Guidelines for Close Contact 
Individuals in the following groups do not need to quarantine.  Please notice the first bullet which has 
been updated by the Department of Health.    
  

• Adults and children 12 years or older who completed a primary series of the COVID-19 
vaccine and have received all recommended vaccine doses, including boosters (only if six 
months from the primary series). 

• Children and adolescents ages 5-11 who completed the primary series of COVID-19 vaccines.  
There are no recommendations for booster doses for this age group. 

• Persons who had a confirmed case of COVID-19 within the past 90 days. 
 
This past week we welcomed sports and extracurricular activities back.  These programs were up and 
running with great success.  We look forward to the coming weeks and months as we hope the COVID 
situation continues to improve.   
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jonathan Hart, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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